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June 30, 2016 

 

 Dear Valued Colleague, 
 
The Department of Social Services’ previously announced reduction in pediatric dental 
reimbursement rates, scheduled to go into effect on July 1st, 2016 is being reconsidered due to 
feedback from dentists, members, and other oral health constituents.   
 
At this time the pediatric fee schedule reduction has been postponed until September 1, 2016.   
Your office should continue submitting claims with your usual and customary rates (UCR). 
 
When we have additional information, we will be sure to provide it to you.  Please check our 
website, www.ctdhp.com for any updates or call us at 855.CTDENTAL or 888.445.6665 with any 
questions you may have. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in serving Connecticut’s neediest residents. 

Sincerely, 

  

Donna Balaski, D.M.D. 

Department of Social Services 

Division of Health Services 

Dental Unit 

55 Farmington Avenue 

Hartford, CT 06105 

Phone 860-424 – 5342 
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